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From: Tom Shaw
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2011 9:08:43 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson
Cc: Bob Berry
Subject: Testing ports
Importance: Normal

___________________________________
Eric,

Mike Galbraith and a representative from Airtec were at the plants yesterday to look at the potential testing
ports and a suggestion was made to open the testing ports prior to the arrival of the testing crew. Many of
the testing ports have not been accessed for many years and the port may be difficult to open and possibly
plugged. I would like to hire Titian Contractors through the Maintenance Manager at each plant to open
and clear each testing port so that we do not impede the collection of test data. Please forward the coding
that should be used to track the expenses as a result of the Sargent and Lundy study.

Thanks

Tom
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